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St. Anne’s Primary School

3 Reservoir Road 

Corkey 

Ballymena

BT44 9JE

Telephone No: 028 276 41429

Fax: 028 276 41785 

hduffin422@c2kni.net
www.stannespscorkey.com

Principal:  Mr. H. Duffin B.Ed. (Hons), PQH
16th October 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,
I trust this letter finds you all well. 
You will be aware that the Minister for Education has directed all schools to close from Monday 19th October until Friday 31st October inclusive. This will be a holiday period for St Anne’s pupils; no home learning will be set for children to complete during this period. We do however ask all children to continue reading and engaging with Bug Club/AR at this time.
This closure necessitates a minor change to our published holiday list. All pupils should now return to school on Monday 2nd November at 9am.
The school closure also necessitates a change to the arrangements for the annual Flu Vaccination. Please see the letter on our school website for details of these changes.
Any updates to this information will be posted on our school website: www.stannespscorkey.com
Please do all you can to look after yourselves and each other at this challenging time. We hope you all have a safe and happy Hallowe’en break.

Kind regards,
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Henry Duffin (Principal)
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